
Call to Book Your Annual Health Review 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. It is that time of year again when we recommend 

scheduling your annual health review. This important appointment helps us monitor your overall 

health and address any concerns you may have. 

Please call our office at [Office Phone Number] to book your appointment at a time that is 

convenient for you. Our team is here to assist you with any questions you may have. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health. We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Medical Office Name] 

[Contact Information] 


